
Browning Public Schools
Board Agenda Request
Meeting To Be Held: October 30, 2024
________________________________________________________________

Recognition:   Students   Staff   Parents

Information:   Building Report   Old Business   Superintendent’s Report

Action:   Resignations   Hiring   Contract Service Agreements 

  Travel Out-of-State   Travel In State   Approvals

  Termination   Legal Matters   Other:       

This action request pertains to   Elementary (only)   High School/District Wide

Date: 10/9/24

To: Rebecca Rappold From:     Tonia Tatsey
Superintendent of Schools Title: Bullshoe Elementary Principal

Subject: Early Kindergarten Enrollment 2024-2025

Description: Child turned 5 years of age on September 11, 2024 and guardians are requesting approval 
to enroll into the Kindergarten program.

Financial Impact: NIA

Funding Source (Budget/grant, etc.): N/A

Attachment(s): Parent Letter

Superintendent Action:    Approved    Denied   Deferred Initial & date: ___________

Comments: 

_________________________________________________________________________________

Board Action: N/A (Info) Approved Denied Tabled: 



To whom It may concern: October 9, 2024

I am seeking board approval for my daughter Emma Rose Anne Fitzgerald to move forward to 

kindergarten for the 2024-2025 school year. Emma had previously attended the Little Learners program with her sister, 

Amera Fitzgerald. Since attending the Littler Learners program, she has built many relationships with her current 

classmates and I would like to continue to keep her in school with her friends and sister for the long haul. She has excelled 

and learned so many things that her and sister share together. It excites her to be on the playground and sharing lunches 

together as well as memories with her sister. Emma was born September 11, 2022 at 32 weeks gestation, but has excelled 

gre8tty in her classroom with bilingual, numbers, and the alphabet. As stated before, I would like to continue her 

education with her friends and sister for the long haul.

Sincerely,


